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NORTHEAST REGIONAL OFFICE 
CLEAN WATER PROGRAM 

a 

Application Type Renewal 
NPDES PERMIT FACT SHEET –  

THIRD DRAFT 

Application No. PA0070009 

Facility Type Sewage APS ID 699819 

Major / Minor Minor Authorization ID 1264830 

a 
Applicant and Facility Information 

 

Applicant Name 
Aqua Pennsylvania Wastewater, Inc. 
(APW) 

 

Facility Name 
Aqua Pennsylvania Wastewater, Inc. 
Cove Village WWTP 

 

Applicant Address 762 W. Lancaster Avenue   Facility Address Cove Mountain Drive   

 Bryn Mawr, PA 19010-3402   Zion Grove, PA 17985  

Applicant Contact Todd Duerr, Vice President  Facility Contact Robert Soltis  

Applicant Phone (610) 675-6825  Facility Phone (570) 443-7099  

Client ID 62614  Site ID 2763  

SIC Code 7011  Municipality North Union Township  

SIC Description Services - Hotels and Motels  County Schuylkill  

Date Published in PA Bulletin September 12, 2020  EPA Waived? Yes  

Comment Period End Date October 20, 2020  If No, Reason -  

  

Purpose of Application Third Draft – Renewal of an NPDES permit for discharge of treated sewage.   

A 

 

Internal Review and Recommendations 

A first draft of this permit renewal appeared in the PA Bulletin on May 2, 2020. A second draft of this application appeared in 
the PA Bulletin on September 12, 2020 due to a comment letter from the permittee. The final NPDES permit could not be 
issued due to open violations. A third draft of the NPDES permit is now being issued because 6 months (or 180 days) have 
elapsed since the second draft has been issued. There are currently no open violations. 
 
Sewage discharges now require monitoring and reporting for E. Coli; therefore, this parameter has been added to the third 
draft permit. A monitoring frequency of 1/month for design flows >= 1 MGD, 1/quarter for design flows >= 0.05 and < 1 MGD, 
1/year for design flows of 0.002 – 0.05 MGD will be utilized. 
 
The first and second draft permit documents listed Curt Steffy as the applicant contact. He has since retired. Effective March 
2, 2020, Todd Duerr has replaced Mr. Steffy as the Responsible Official for Aqua’s permits. 
 
The standard template of the NPDES Permit was revised in October 2020 and has been used for this third draft permit.  
 
 

 


